FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am referring to the end of the Brexit transition period, which ends on 31 December 2020.

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information:

1. Any assessment the council (or a group acting on behalf of the council) has made of the impact of the end of the transition period (or any similar document generated for end of transition planning purposes) 
Answer: A report is being presented to the Council’s Audit and Risk Committee on 24th November and the report can be found at:  http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=417&MId=10226&Ver=4
Therefore, this constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, through the Council Website.

If planning for the end of the transition period has been handled collectively by multiple councils as part of a local resilience forum or similar, please forward this request on to the appropriate person at that body.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
